
CVR Meeting Minutes
May 23rd, 2011 Meeting

CVR Treasurer Linda Hallinger gave the Treasurer's Report which was accepted.
    Linda reported the club has $20,780 in funds available and made more than $10,000
    in charitable donations so far this year. Linda explained that during her tenure as club
    treasurer she will break down income and expenses a little more precisely and will
    request race directors make bank deposits and send documentation reports. Linda also
    reported she purchase QuickBooks software as previously directed.

Norm Robinson reported that he had no information regarding  the computer purchase 
status.

Donna Myers reported the purchase of a double sided digital timing clock with case 
and tripod. The new clock has been used three times thus far and is well liked. The clock 
does not like rain and a clear cover is being sought.

National Life is selling the National Life Annex on the Junction Road. CVR has been 
asked to remove club property by September 2011 as the building has been or will be 
sold. There was a discussion about renting a storage unit in the area. Jeff Prescott 
volunteered to research the rental scene and secure a storage unit for club use.

Montpelier DPW Director Todd Law has advised that sewer line construction on the
bike path from Liquor Control  to dog river Road will probably not take place until the 
end of June or July. Members will kept abreast of this situation.

Race Reports:
• Mutt Strut and the Adamant 20 Miler were given by Donna Smyers

• Mutt Strut had bad weather but a good turn out on a modified course. (due 
to snow)

• Adamant had great weather but did not attract the number of anticipated 
runners. It was suggested that next year there may be a shorter distance 
race included next year.

• Andrea McLaughlin reported 77 runners at the Barre Town 5K and that the 
proceeds will be donated to the Barre Town Bike Path.

• Norm reported the CVR schedule is very full for the next 6 weeks with the Kids 
Track Meet, Capital City Stampede, Home Run Trail Run, 10 Miler and help with 
the Onion River Sports/Montpelier Mile on July 3rd.

• Roger Cranse gave a brief Leaf Peepers report advising that registration is open 
and that 40+ have already registered for the popular event. Ben and Jerry's 
sponsorship will not be made available in 2011.



• Rebecca Copans has volunteered to be the race director/manager for the Labor 
Day NSB 5K & Children's1-Mile in Northfield, VT.

Discussion of CVR's recent role in the Barre Bike & Fitness Festival followed.

A unanimous vote ushered in the much awaited new CVR club logo. Norm has been 
working with Bevin's and Sons Printing on River St. in Montpelier. Norm formed a 
committee and was authorized by motion (Donna Smyers) to spend up to $2,500 to 
purchase various running clothing with the new logo for sale to members. Michael 
Chernick moved that the new logo be used for club clothing and otherwise be phased in 
for other purposes. All motions were discussed and rec'd unanimous approval.

At 1959:12 hours the meeting was adjourned.


